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WELCOME ABOARD 

Welcome aboard to the following new 
faculty and staff: 

-James Rex, vice chnacellor of 
academic affairs (ext. 2089) 

-Buddy Sasser, athletic director 
(ext. 2813) 

-Richard Blum, instructor of 
computer science (ext. 2092) 

-Linda Henderson, assistant 
professor of business 
administration (ext. 2649) 

-Jim Henderson, associate 
professor of government and 
international studies (ext. 
2626) 

-David Smith, instructor of 
political science (ext. 2052) 

-Billy Hills, assistant professor 
of psychology (ext. 2276) 

-Chuck Hood, part-time basketball 
coach (ext. 2818) 

-Regina Markland, women's 
basketball and volleyball coach 
(ext. 2931) 

-Billy Williams, men's and 
women's tennis coach (ext. 2814) 

-Jean Slabaugh, administrative 
assistant, student activities 
(ext. 2301) 

-Joe Mazurkiewicz, director, 
counseling center (ext. 2315) 

-Kay Bryson, counselor, 
international students (ext. 2333, 
Student Center, rm 202) 

-Cathy Patrick, graduate 
assistant, student activities (ext. 
2311) 

NEW APPOINTMENTS/TELEPHONE UPDATES 

-sue Gerrald Colvard, director of 
admissions (ext. 2022) 

-Sha-Ron Jones, director of 
minority student relations (ext. 
2304) 

-Trenna Page, counselor, career 
planning and placement (ext. 2307) 

-Mary Eaddy, assistant to the 
chancellor (ext. 2016) 
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-Miranda Cribb, accounting 
technician (ext. 2042) 

-Wendall Patton, coordinator, 
corporate annual giving (ext. 2009) 

-Betsy Puskar, dean of social and 
behavioral sciences (ext. 2620) 

-Barbara Prevatte, administrative 
assistant, counseling center (ext. 
2305) 

-Cathy McPherson, director, public 
relations (ext. 2015) 

-Karen Hise, graphic coordinator 
(ext. 2922) 

-Jeanne Turner, typ~grapher (ext. 
2922) 

LEON BATES CONCERT 

Leon Bates and the Audubon 
Quartet will perform on campus 
Tuesday, September 23, 8 p.m. in 
Wheelwright. In this first program 
of the Cultural Arts Series, Bates, 
who is a pianist, and the string 
quartet will present a program of 
classical music. 

Tickets are $6 for general 
admission and $5 for Coastal 
students and senior citizens. For 
more information, contact the 
Wheelwright box office, ext. 2502. 

HISTORY TOUR EXTENDED 

The 1986 season of the Rebels and 
Redcoats History Tour has been 
extended. Additional dates are 
September 12, October 10, and 
November 14. 

For more information, contact the 
Office of Continuing Education, 
ext. 2672. 
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COASTAL CAROLINA PEOPLE 

o DR. AL HALL, professor of 
foreign languages, recently 
attended the annual conference of 
the American Association of 
Teachers of German in West Berlin. 
While in Europe, he also visted the 
Universities of Saarbruecken and 
Strasbourg and the Sorbonne. 

o DR. DON BEKEN, assistnat 
professor of mathematics and 
computer science, attended a summer 
institute in applied mathematics at 
Ricks College in Idaho. The 
institute was sponsored by the 
American Mathematics Association. 

O DR. SUSAN LIBES, assistant 
professor of marine science, has 
been awarded $730 from the Southern 
Regional Education Boa:d t~ 
continue her research in nitrogen 
isotope geochemistry. 

o KAREN D. CARPENTER, assistant 
professor of nursing, has published 
an article in the July/August issue 
of Nursing Life entitled 
"Recognizing the many Faces of 
Fear." The piece is part of a 
larger conceptual analysis of fear. 

o DR. RICHARD DAME, professor of 
marine science, is attending an 
international conference on "Turbid 
Estuarine Environment" at Plymouth, 
England. Dame will present a paper 
entitled "The Uptake and Release of 
Suspended Particulate Material by 
an Intertidal Oyster Reef." This 
paper is based on a year of studies 
on oyster reefs in North Inlet near 
Georgetown and will be published in 
the journal, Continental Shelf 
Research. While in Plymouth, Dame 
will visit Citadel Hill, the home 
of the Marine Biological 
Association of the United Kingdom, 
the second oldest Marine Laboratory 
in the world. 

o DR. ROBERT SQUATRIGLIA, 
associate chancellor of student 
development, recently attended the 
38th annual conference of the 
Association of College and 
University Housing Officers­
International hosted by Western 
Carolina University. More than 

1000 housing officers attended the 
four-day meeting, including 
representatives from all 50 states, 
Australia, Canada, Europe, 
Malaysia, Mexico, and Saudi Arabia. 

Sessions dealt with the latest 
information on subjects such as 
aids, roommate compatibility, 
alcohol and drug problems, food 
service, custodial services, and 
fire safety. 

OPEN EHROLllmHT MEETINGS SET 

Personnel Services will conduct two 
meetings to provide information 
about open enrollment for 
insurance. Employees may attend 
the 9 a.m. or the 2 p.m. session on 
Tuesday, September 2, Student 
Center room 205. 

CLASSIFIEDS 

Faculty and staff may list articles 
for sale, free of charge, in "This 
Week." The deadline is 2 p.m. on 
Wednesdays. Please send your 
information to Cathy McPherson in 
the Public Relations Office or 
phone ext. 2015. 

FOR RENT: Nice two-bedroom 
apartment available in early 
September. Has porch and outside 
deck, AC, washer/dryer. Nice 
neighborhood in central Conway. 
$300 / month. Call 248-2974, 
evenings. 

AIRS WEEKLY REPORT 

SEPT. 5 7 p.m.-10 p.m. 
SEPT. 6 8 a.m. - 2 p.m. 

Grand Strand Soccer League Officials Clinic. 
Contact Marshall Parker, WB Bldg. Room 114. 
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